
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville, South Carolina

@   @   @   @   @

3 January 2016

Dear Friends in Christ,

The Solemnity of the Epiphany is one of the richest feasts in the Christian liturgy, and for this reason, 
it is also among the most misunderstood. The Greek word which we translate epiphany simply means 
“appearance” or “manifestation”, and in the Western liturgical tradition the Epiphany is linked most 
strongly to the visit of the Magi to the Christ Child. But in the Eastern liturgies, the Epiphany is 
focused not only on the visit of the Magi but on every early event by which Christ is revealed to the 
world as the Messiah: His birth, the visit of the Magi, His presentation in the Temple, His instruction 
of the elders in the Temple, His Baptism in the Jordan, and His first miracle at the wedding feast of 
Cana. For this reason, ancient liturgies refer to the Epiphany as a festival of illumination, declaration, 
and theophany, and in many Eastern Christian Churches (like the Armenian), January 6th is the 
primary or only celebration of the Birth of Jesus, not December 25th.

This helps us understand the profound link between the Western feasts of Christmas and Epiphany 
and why (because the Epiphany should be celebrated on 6 January) this celebration is the traditional 
Twelfth Day of Christmas. The revelation of the Son of God to the world begins with His birth, 
continues with the visit of the Magi and with His presentation in the Temple, is intensified at His 
Baptism, and finds its first miraculous expression at Cana. Though separated by thirty years, the 
events at Bethlehem and Cana are truly but one continuous unfolding of the eternal plan of salvation, 
and of all these mysteries we can speak with equal force the words of the Preface of the Epiphany 
from the Roman Missal: “Father … today you have revealed the mystery of our salvation in Christ as 
a light for the nations, and when he appeared in our mortal nature, you made us new by the glory of 
his immortal nature.”

The Epiphany is an older Christian feast than Christmas, and from antiquity it has been kept on 
January 6th. The first recorded mention of this feast was in 361, and by 385 the Epiphany was 
celebrated in Jerusalem for eight days, like the present Octaves of Easter and Christmas and the 
old Octave of Pentecost. All of this points to the supreme importance of the sacred mysteries we 
celebrate today: by His incarnation and birth, by His revelation to the Magi and His presentation in 
the Temple, by His Baptism and the miracle at the wedding feast of Cana, the Son of Mary is gradually 
shown to be “God from God, Light from Light, true God from true God.”

Praised be Jesus Christ! Now and forever!

Father Newman



 
 

South Carolina Citizens for Life 
Will host the 

Proudly Pro-Life Weekend 
January 8-9, 2016, Columbia SC 

 

Come show your support for the inalienable right to life 
 

 

 

Proudly Pro-Life Dinner 
Friday, January 8, 2016 

 

Featured Speakers 

Stars of A&E’s Duck Dynasty  
 

Al and Lisa Robertson 
 

   PROUDLY PRO-LIFE WEEKEND 
January 8-9, 2016 

To Reserve Your Tickets contact South Carolina Citizens for Life at sccl@sclife.org or (803) 252-5433 
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       Stand Up for Life March and Rally  
Saturday, January 9, 2016 

 

11:00 a.m.   Line Up for the March, USC Russell House, Greene Street 

11:30 a.m.   March steps off led by Knights of Columbus  

12:00 p.m.   Rally begins, State House plaza, Gervais Street side 

 

Music provided by  

Joyful Sound  
North Greenville University 

 

Venue Location 

 

Seawell’s 
1125 Rosewood Drive 

Columbia, SC  29201 

$40 per ticket 

 

Doors Open at 6:00pm, beginning with a silent auction 

Dinner Served at 7:00pm 

Overnight Accommodations Available At: 

  

Inn at USC Wyndham Garden 

Call: (803) 779-7779 to make reservations 
 

Request Special Rate  
for South Carolina Citizens for Life 

 

mailto:sccl@sclife.org


Calendar of Events
Financial Report

Weekend of 26/27 December
     Needed               32,500
     Received             51,629
     Surplus               19,129

     Poor Box                  563

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed             845,000
     Received           852,000
     Surplus	          7,000

Capital Contributions YTD
     Received           409,579

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information 
or if you have any questions 
please contact Jennifer Doiron at 
jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org. 

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *
  Sunday, 3 January 2016
  
  7.30 am         Michelle London
  9.00 am     @  Emily Rose Gomes
11.00 am         Pro populo
  1.00 pm         Spanish Mass

Sunday, 3 January 2016

No coffee & doughnuts this week
No 3 & 4 Year Olds class this week
No High School Youth Group

Nursery: During 9.00 am Mass

  Monday, 4 January 2016

  7.00 am         Nestor Acosta 

Monday, 4 January 2016

6.30 pm            Cub Scouts
6.30 pm            Boy Scouts (M)

  Tuesday, 5 January 2016

  7.00 am         Maureen Lesley     
12.00 noon  @  James Cole

Tuesday, 5 January 2016

1.00 pm            Senior Men’s Club

 Wednesday, 6 January 2016
  
  7.00 am     @  Nelli Restrepo
12.00 noon  @  Marvin Hambleton & Family

Wednesday, 6 January 2016

No  Holy Hour & Confessions
6.30-7.30 pm    Religious Education
6.30-7.30 pm    Introduction to Catholicism

  Thursday, 7 January 2016  

  7.00 am         Seminarian Andrew Fryml
12.00 noon  @  Andy Zalecki

Thursday, 7 January 2016   

2.00-4.00 pm   Prayer Meeting

  Friday, 8 January 2016
 

  7.00 am         Zack & Judy McColl

Friday, 8 January 2016

6.15 am            Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am    Pillars of Christ
3.30-5.00 pm    Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 9 January 2016

  5.00 pm     @  Sophie & Jamile Francis

Saturday, 9 January 2016

8.00-9.00 am    Rosary at Grove Road
                         abortion clinic
12.00 noon        Senior Fellowship Lunch
3.30-4.30 pm    Confessions (church)

G - Gallivan Hall            M- McGrady Hall
P - Pazdan Hall Dining Room

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

mailto:jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/St-Marys-Catholic-Church-104953442881257/


         
 

POETRY OF GEORGE HERBERT 
(1593-1633) 

 

MUSIC OF ARLEN CLARKE 
 

Sunday, 7 February, 2016 
4:00 PM 

 
 

Conducted by the Composer 
Dr. David Rhyne, organist 

 
Saint Mary’s Catholic Church 

West Washington Street 
Downtown Greenville 

 

A  

WEDDING 
OF  

POETRY  
AND  

MUSIC 
 

Sung by the  

Schola Cantorum  
 

 of Saint Mary’s Catholic Church  
 

 



Collection for 2/3 January
Support of the Parish & St. Mary’s Building Fund

St. Mary’s is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners.
Thank you for your generosity and support.

Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Herbert Bunning, 
who died recently. We extend our prayers and sympathy to his  
family and friends.

Prayer For The Faithful Departed
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual 
light shine upon them. May their souls, and all the souls 
of the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in 
peace. Amen.

Parish News

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for 
all those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, 
especially Alan Howard, Alice Howard, Ronald Labbe, 
Andrew Brett, Paulina Cruz, Brett Gervais, Judy Byrum, 
Celine Brouillard, Michael Pinto, Jim Sponsler, Joseph Srp, 
Neal Campbell, IV, Rose and Anne Eassy, Marie-Therese 
Isidore, Thomas Thomason and Judy McColl.

Bulletin Submissions 

The deadline for items is 12 days prior to the bulletin date. 
Contact Lisa at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org to submit items 
for the e-bulletin.

Lectors Needed

We will soon be needing a number of lectors to replace our 
Deacon Candidates who have been serving in this capacity 
over the past 3 years. If you are interested in serving as a 
lector, please plan on attending one of our two assessment 
meetings to be held in the church on 18 & 19 January, from 
6.30 - 8.00 pm. Questions may be directed to Deacon John 
Heuser at john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org.

Baptism Class

Prior to having a child baptized at St. Mary’s, you must have 
been registered in the parish for at least six months, attending 
Sunday Mass each week, using the stewardship envelopes, and 
participating in the life of the parish. Baptisms take place on 
Saturdays at 6.15 pm after the 5.00 pm Mass. Attending a 
Baptism Preparation Class is required and may be attended 
prior to birth of child.

The next class is scheduled for Monday 25 January 2016 
at 6.30 pm in Sacred Heart Hall. Pre-registration in 
the Church office is required. Contact T.J. Nielsen at 
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

2015 Tax Statements

Tax statements are available upon request. Please contact 
Jennifer Doiron in the church office at 864.679.4102 or 
jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org if you would like a copy 
of your contribution statement for 2015. Please allow us 
several days to process and mail your statement. Thank you.

Changes to Holy Hour & Confessions

Only Father Newman will regularly hear Confessions on 
Saturday afternoon and during the Holy Hour on Wednesdays. 
Father Cruz hears Confessions on Sunday morning in Spanish 
in Sacred Heart Hall, beginning at 11.30 am.

And on Wednesday 6  and 13 January 2016
the Holy Hour and Confessions are canceled.

St. Mary’s Senior Fellowship
“Winterfest”

Join us for our most popular gathering of the season 
on Saturday, 9 January 12.00 noon in Sacred Heart 
Hall. Bring a covered dish or dessert to share. New 
friends and guests are always welcome! For more 
information, call Patricia Wellham at 864.294.9270.

Farewell to Father Chalmers

On Sunday 10 January, Father Chalmers will celebrate 
Mass at both 9 and 11 am, and in-between the two 
Masses, there will be a reception for him in the dining 
room of Pazdan Hall. All are invited to greet Father 
Chalmers on his last Sunday at St. Mary’s and thank 
him for his service here for past three and a half years.

mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org


Catholic Conference 4 Moms

MASS • CONFESSION
INSPIRING SPEAKERS

PRAYER • DISCUSSION
VENDORS • DOOR PRIZES

CATERED LUNCH • LIGHT BREAKFAST

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY

20th

9:30 AM - 4:30 PM 

TICKET INFO
Early registration includes catered lunch.

$20 for early registrants / $25 after Feb.10

LOCATION
St. Joseph’s Catholic School
100 St. Joseph’s Dr., Greenville SC 29637

Name:

Address:

Email:

Phone:

Ticket Qty: Total $:

To register, go to: upstate-CC4moms.eventbrite.com or mail us the form below.
Make checks payable to: 
Megan Alvis
Mail registration to:
512 Glendalyn Ave.
Spartanburg SC 29302
For more info, visit:
CatholicConference4Moms.com

Parish:

The Divine Mercy Chaplet 
prayed in unison with 

moms all over the world

Presentation by Lydia Borja, 
founder of the Flourish in 

Hope ministry

Live-streamed talk 
from popular blogger 

and radio host
Jennifer Fulwiler

Contemplate the Year of Mercy with other moms 
at an a�ordable, one-day Lenten conference!

The Diocese of  Charleston Presents
FEATURING

Discuss talks by Kimberly Hahn, Mike Aquilina,
and many other well-known Catholic speakers!
(Videos recorded specifically for this conference.)

http://www.catholicconference4moms.com
http://www.upstate-cc4moms.eventbrite.com


Religious Education News

Family Honor
Leading & Loving

Parents, we know that raising children 
in today’s secular society is challenging 

and raising holy and virtuous kids seems almost impossible 
some days! Would you like to learn practical principles 
and time-tested techniques to help you to raise the next 
generation of saints?

Join us on

Wednesday 17 February 2016 at 6.30 pm – 8.30 pm

and

Saturday 20 February 2016 8.30 am – 1.30 pm

for Family Honor’s unique program, Leading & Loving, 
designed for parents of young children, newborn through 

5th grade. 

We will discuss ideas on being a good role model, look at 
how the virtue of chastity is developed in our children, and 
help you to be better able to answer some of your children’s 
challenging questions – all while cultivating Catholic 
virtues and values. Here, one parent shares what they liked 
most about the program, “The celebration of sexuality and the 
positive message. Quite different from the negative, fear-based 
content we grew up with.”

There is no charge for this program (though donations 
will be requested). Deadline for registering is Wednesday 
3 February 2016. Space is limited so register online now at 
www.familyhonor.org.

For more information, contact
Sr. Mary Sheila at srmarysheila@stmarysgvl.org or

Joann Miller at joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org

Prayer Chain Ministry

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of parishioners who 
receive prayer requests by telephone and then pray for those 
requests. Please call the office at 864.271.8422, ext. 127 to 
submit your requests. Information received will be kept 
confidential.

Women’s Club

The next meeting of the Women’s Club will be Tuesday 
12 January at 10.00 am in the Monsignor Gwynn Room 
on the first floor of Sacred Heart Hall. The program is 
sponsored by our Community Affairs Commission and 
features a speaker from SWITCHSC who will talk about 
Human Trafficking. Refreshments will be served. All women 
of the parish are invited.

Preceding the meeting, we will pray the Rosary at 9.30 am 
(optional) at the statue of Mary in the lobby of Sacred Heart 
Hall. Following the meeting we will attend the noon Mass 
(optional). 

Greenville Deanery
Council of Catholic Women

The Winter Meeting of the Greenville Deanery CCW will 
be held on Sunday 17 January at 2.00 pm in the cafeteria at 
St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church, 307 Gower Street, 
Greenville, 29611. Plans for the upcoming South Carolina 
Council of Catholic Women’s (SCCCW) 86th Annual 
Convention held in Myrtle Beach from 11-13 March will 
be discussed. This year’s theme is “Called to serve God’s 
children with mercy and united in love”. See flyer for room 
reservation and speaker information. Watch the e-bulletin 
for Convention Registration information in late January. 
Catholic women from all over South Carolina will come 
together to pray, learn, and support each other in a weekend 
of Catholic fellowship. If you would like a copy of the 
2015 SCCCW Convention Newsletter e-mail Pat Webb at 
patwebb1010@charter.net.

We invite all women of St. Mary’s parish
to join us for a spiritual weekend.

Sunday Mornings
for 3 & 4 Year Olds

Classes resume 10 January.

Religious Education
Grades 1-8

Classes meet Wednesday
from 6.30-7.30 pm.

First Communion Parents

On Wednesday 13 January the parents (only) of 2nd graders 
will have a church tour at 6.30 pm. Please meet in the church. 
Students in RE will still have class.

Thank You

Birthright of Greenville is so very grateful for the generous 
support from St. Mary’s during our annual Baby Bottle 
Campaign. Thank you for your on-going commitment to 
helping moms and babies, helping Birthright continue to 
provide loving alternatives to abortion, and helping save 
babies...one life at a time!

mailto:joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:srmarysheila@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patwebb1010@charter.net
http://www.familyhonor.org/programs/find-a-family-honor-program-near-you/


 
The South Carolina Council of Catholic Women   

86th Annual Convention  
Friday, March 11 to Sunday, March 13, 2016 

 
Join your Sisters in Christ  

from across the state  
as we come together to pray, learn, and 

support each other  
in a weekend of Catholic fellowship! 

 

 

Marina Inn at the Grande Dunes 
8121 Amalfi Place 

Myrtle Beach, SC  29572 
 
 

(843) 913-1333 
www.MarinaInnatGrandeDunes.com 

AAA Four Diamond Hotel 
Reference SCCCW when making reservations 

Reservation deadline is Wednesday, February 10, 2016 
 

Rates 
$119.00 per night plus taxes and service charges 

 

 
Theme:  

“Called to serve God’s children with 
mercy and united in love!” 

Mary Beth Hicks - Author, columnist and speaker Mary Beth Hicks has spent more than a dozen years 
writing from the intersection of parenting and culture.  Her column “Teachable Moments’ is featured in 
Catholic Digest magazine, and she appears each week on EWTN Radio’s Son Rise Morning Show.  For 
nine years, she was a weekly culture columnist for The Washington Times.  Mary Beth began her career 
as a writer in the Reagan White House, and later was a communications specialist in the educational, 
healthcare and corporate sectors.  A graduate of Michigan State University, she serves on the advisory 
board of Parents Television Council, an organization seeking to promote decency on the airwaves.  

Donna Tyson - nationally acclaimed motivational speaker known for her ability to touch hearts and inspire 
people to reach their highest potential.  Her unique style has been described as “a cross between a    
preacher, a politician and a comedian.”  Donna leaves her audiences spell bound as she weaves her       
stories of empowerment.  She draws on her experiences as a former television and radio talk show host,             
successful business owner, community leader and mother of three grown children for her lessons.  In 
2012, Donna sold everything she owned and moved to Haiti for 10 months as a missionary. 

Michael Acquilano was hired in 2013 to serve as the Director of the SC Catholic Conference and Finance    
Associate for the Diocese of Charleston.  He also serves as a coordinator for the Law of Life Summit, serves 
as a board of director for many pro-life and Catholic organizations around the country, including Sidewalk       
Advocates for Life and SC Citizens for Life, and was recently elected Chair of the Ave Maria School of Law 
Alumni Board of Directors.  Michael has been published in several law journals and his most recent work, A 
Society Broken and a Youth Ready to Rebuild was published in the Christian Lawyer in the summer 2013    
edition.  He has appeared on Fox News and EWTN on several occasions. 

http://www.marinainnatgrandedunes.com


Follow us: Facebook.com/LVgreenville
Visit us at: www.lvgreenville.com
Email us: LVgreenville@gmail.com

All young adults (18-39) are welcomed &
encouraged to join our ministry

whose mission is to help young adults
answer the universal call to holiness.

Save the Date
26-28 February - Diocese of Charleston 
Young Adult Ministry Lenten Retreat 
at Diakonia Retreat Center.

www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

St. Mary’s Catholic School

864.271.3870
school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator

patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

St. Mary’s Catholic School

Call to schedule your school tour:
864.679.4117

Priority Testing 
Dates at 9 am

30 January 2016
20 February 2016

101 Hampton Avenue, Greenville, SC 29601  u  www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

Virtue ExcellenceTradition

Grades 
K3 - 8th

Knights of Columbus

The Knights of Columbus is a Catholic Men’s Fraternal Organization 
with principles of Charity, Unity, Fraternity & Patriotism. Our service 
programs are Church, Community, Youth and Pro Life. We meet on the 
second Tuesday of each month at 7.00 pm in McGrady Hall.

Free Throw Championship

Monsignor Charles J. Baum Council #13112 will hold its Knights of 
Columbus Free Throw Championship for Boys and Girls ages 9-14 (as 
of 1/1/16) at St. Mary’s Gym on Saturday 16  January at 3.30 pm. Entry 
forms can be obtained from Miss Megan Soulsby and John McGrath. 
Secondary school athletes should check with their school athletic director 
about eligibility. For more information, please contact Mr. John McGrath 
at 864.292.0475.

Pillars of Christ

Pillars of Christ is a men’s ministry led by a group of St. Mary’s men who 
are on fire with the love of Christ and His Church. The group meet on 
Friday mornings from 6.15–8.00 am for prayer in the church and then in 
Sacred Heart Hall for study.

http://www.lvgreenville.com
mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville/
mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/school-main/
https://www.facebook.com/St-Marys-Catholic-School-363265600431677/?fref=ts
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/school-main/


First Month

Every Life Has A
Purpose. What’s Yours?
Dr. Rick Sarkisian
A reflection on how the 
Lord has placed within each
of us a unique, personal vocation and 
mission, and how to respond accordingly.

Second Month

Vocation As The 
Great Adventure

Mr. Jeff Cavins
Scripture instructor and 
Catholic revert shares how
all Christians are called to embrace the 
great adventure on life’s journey.

Third Month

Going On Vocation: 
Discovering and 

Discerning God’s Call
Dr. Scott Hahn
A Biblically-based talk on 
the notion of “calling” as found in 
Scripture and within the various states of 
life within the Body of Christ.

Fourth Month

The Joy of Belonging 
Completely to Jesus

Bl. Teresa of Calcutta
A profound reflection on  
how living the evangelical 
counsels is the best way to give oneself 
completely to Christ.

Fifth Month

Myths & 
Misconceptions 

Concerning Vocations
Fr. Thomas 
Nelson,O.PRAEM
A practical guide designed to clarify the 
common misunderstandings regarding 
priestly and religious vocations.

Sixth Month

The Shadow of His 
Wings: The True 

Story of Fr. Gereon 
Goldmann

This thrilling, true-life
adventure is a powerful testimony to 
God’s providence and the power of 
prayer amidst death and despair.

Seventh Month

The New Breed of 
Vocations Bonus: 

Answering the Master’s 
Call Testimonies

Fr. Benedict J. 
Groeschel, C.F.R.
A closer examination of the types of young 
people today considering the priesthood 
and religious life.

Eighth Month

The Consecrated 
Life: A Closer 

Following of Christ
Fr. Thomas 
Nelson,O.PRAEM
A powerful reflection on how the vows 
of poverty, chastity and obedience lead 
to spiritual intimacy with Our Lord.

Ninth Month

Facing the Crisis of 
Faith with Courage 

and Conviction
Bishop Robert Vasa
Bishop Vasa courageously 
implores us to meet this difficult time 
with conviction and ardor.

Tenth Month

The Contemplative 
Life Heart of the New 

Evangelization
Fr. Thomas 
Nelson,O.PRAEM.
Rather than being a “waste of a life,” a life 
dedicated to prayer is really the foundation 
of the Church’s evangelization efforts.

Eleventh Month

A New Look at the 
Evangelical Counsels

Most Rev. Fulton J. Sheen
Why those professing the 
evangelical vows serve as
visible witnesses to Christ in our turbulent 
times.

Twelfth Month

Vocation as
Call & Choice

Mother Mary McGreevy, 
R.S.M.
How one called to the
consecrated life must look deeply within 
oneself to foster a personal loving 
relationship with Our Lord.

www.LighthouseCatholicMedia.org

How It Works
• A twelve-month FREE SUBSCRIPTION is available to all young men and women (ages 13-35) who subscribe.

• A download of a new talk is provided every month for an entire year.

• Periodic emails will be sent providing helpful discernment resources, as well as notices for special events and other offers.

• Simply fill out the registration form found at www.LighthouseCatholicMedia.org/speakLord.

Vocational Download
of the Month Club

From the Institute on Religious Life

Inspiring and informative presentations from the best Catholic speakers in the world for all those
serious about discerning a possible vocation to the priesthood or consecrated religious life!

https://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org
https://www.lighthousecatholicmedia.org/speakLord


Website: www.charlestonvocations.com
Facebook: Charleston Vocations

If you are discerning a vocation
to the priesthood or consecrated life,

contact the Vocations Office.

Mother-Daughter Tea

You and your daughter are cordially invited to attend a mother 
and daughter tea on Saturday 30 January from 2.00-4.30 pm 
at St. Mary Magdalene in Simpsonville.

In this program designed for 10 - 12 year old girls, moms (or 
women who serve as mother figures) and their daughters 
together will learn to respect, understand and appreciate 
God’s gift and design of femininity and fertility. Age-
appropriate information on the function of the female 
reproductive system will be presented, as well as discussions 
about modesty and becoming comfortable with their changing 
bodies and personalities. The program seeks to foster a closer 
bond between mother and daughter to encourage continued 
communication about growing up.

Hosted by the Diocese of Charleston Office of Family Life. 
Presenters include medical professionals and Creighton Model 
FertilityCare practitioners. There will also be a confidential 
question and answer session. Cost is $20 per Mother and 
Daughter + $10 per additional Daughter. Reservations are 
required by 24 January. To register or for more information, 
please call the Office of Family Life at 803.807.0158 or email 
kball@catholic-doc.org.

Marriage Anniversary Celebration Mass

The Diocese of Charleston Office of Family Life is sponsoring 
the Annual Marriage Anniversary Celebration Mass at 
3.00 pm on 21 February at St. Mary Help of Christians in 
Aiken, SC with Most Reverend Robert Guglielmone as the 
main celebrant. The Marriage Anniversary Celebration is an 
opportunity to honor all married couples especially those in 
long-term marriages. To register, please fill out the form on 
our website at sccatholic.org/family-life, call 803.547.5063, or 
email FamilyLife@catholic-doc.org.

Save the Date & Early Registration

27 February - 6th Annual Charlotte Catholic Men’s 
Conference: “Step Up, Find Your Strength”. To register, visit 
CatholicMenOfTheCarolinas.org.

5 March - SC Catholic Men’s Conference: “Building Men 
of the Family of God” at Immaculate Conception in Goose 
Creek, SC. Visit www.sccatholicmensconf.org.

PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. If you would 
like to sign up as an adorer or regular visitor, or just visit 
for the day, please come to the St. Mary Magdalene parish 
office Monday - Friday, between 9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

The Lord invites each of us to a weekly prayer hour with 
Him in the Blessed Sacrament. Contact Lisa Buss at 
adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or call 864.508.7123 
to schedule an hour. Choose an hour of your convenience 
or consider one of our EMPTY HOURS (*) or one 
needing a prayer partner:

    Monday 8 pm & 11 pm
Tuesday 7 pm*

Thursday 3 pm*
Saturday 3 am & 3 pm

Sunday 11 am*

	            WCKI 1300 AM

For programming information, visit 
catholicradioinsc.com

http://www.sccatholicmensconf.org
http://www.catholicmenofthecarolinas.org
http://www.catholicradioinsc.com
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:familylife@catholic-doc.org
http://www.sccatholic.org/family-life
mailto:kball@catholic-doc.org
http://www.charlestonvocations.com
https://www.facebook.com/charlestonvocations/


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church

pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

		  Father Jon Chalmers						      Jennifer Doiron
		  Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community			   Director of Finance
		  fatherchalmers@stmarysgvl.org				    jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4121							       864.679.4102

		  Father Francisco Cruz						     Jaime Escobar
		  Parochial Vicar							      Director of Facilities
		  fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org					     jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4116							       864.679.4107

		  Father Bart Leon						      Joann Miller
		  Administrator of St. Rafka Church				    Director of Religious Education
		  bartleon@gmail.com						      joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.469.9119							       864.679.4110

		  Deacon Diego Ferro						      Timothy Nielsen
		  Director of Hispanic Ministry					    Director of Christian Formation
		  diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org					     timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4112							       864.679.4114

		  Deacon John Heuser						      Pat Perkins
		  Director of Liturgical Ministries				    Director of Administration
		  john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org					     pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4113							       864.679.4109

		  Deacon George Tierney					     David Rhyne
		  Director of Diaconal Ministries				    Organist
		  george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org					    david.rhyne@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4115							       864.270.4689
	
		  Vickie Acosta							       Lisa Watkins	
		  Executive Assistant to the Pastor				    Director of Communications
		  vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org					     lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4100							       864.679.4105

		  Arlen Clarke							       Dorothy Whalen
		  Choirmaster							       Caritas Counseling Services, LLC
		  arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org					     dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4119							       864.679.4122
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